
I have already lodged my objections to the building of high rise buildings in Enfield but, at the time of 
writing, I was not aware that one of the plans was to build on Sainsbury's car park in Winchmore Hill. 
To say that I am horrified at the prospect of not being able to shop at that Sainsbury's is putting it 
mildly.  I am elderly, disabled, and that is the only supermarket available that enables me to shop for 
myself as I can park close to the entrance.  I suspect this thoughtless planning is going to affect a 
great number of Enfield residents.

I cannot believe it was even considered in the first place and definitly think it should be scrapped 
without a second thought!!!
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